
 

PBE/rmc 

21 November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Madrid Tour Update 

I am writing with some updates for the Madrid Tour which will be taking place in April 2025. Planning 

for the tour is well underway and there will be more updates in the New Year regarding the itinerary 

for the trip, but I wanted to outline some of the more important details so that they are clear for everyone. 

Travel Arrangements 

The tour is taking place from Saturday 5 April to Wednesday 9 April 2025. Flights have been booked 

and details are as follows: 

British Airways (23kg baggage allowance) 

05.04.25 LHR - MAD 12:55 - 16:20 

09.04.25 MAD - LHR 17:25 - 18:45 

Pick up and drop off will be from NSB and specific details of timings will be available closer to the 

time. 

Tour Details 

General information of what is included for the tour is as follows: 

• 2x Training Sessions at the Valdebebas Real Madrid Training ground – Complete with Real 

Madrid Coaches. 

• 2x Matches against local opposition (Teams tbc) 

• 1x Stadium Tour of the Santiago Bernebeu (Real Madrid Stadium) 

• 1x Match @ Real Madrid- subject to availability (Current fixture list has Real at home to 

Valencia) 

• 1x City Tour of Madrid 

During previous tours we have had the kind offer of sponsorship to help with some additional costs. We 

would like to provide each player with a tracksuit, training/match kit and a travel bag. There will be a 

sponsorship event in the spring term which will help cover these costs but if anyone is interested in 

sponsoring some of the kit, we would be incredibly grateful for any offer of support. Please get in touch 

via email pbevan@nsbtrust.school to express an interest. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Mr Pete Bevan  

Trip Organiser 
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